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  CSC Seminar Today    

The Climate Science Center's seminars resume today, April 4th, at 

Noon in Experimental Sciences Building room 120. Three expert 

panelists will be speaking and answering questions about their 

research on spirituality in relation to climate change. This month's 

panelists are Dr. Katharine Hayhoe, Dr. Ken Baake, and Reverend 

Kevin Young. All faculty, staff, and students are welcome. Cookies 

and coffee will be provided! This month's seminar is sponsored by 

Texas Tech University's English Department. LEARN MORE

   Video Of The Week  

Check out one of our Climate Witness videos featuring Andy 

Timmons, discussing how his vineyard has adapted to 

climate change. Andy's approach to cultivate his vineyard 

changes every year because of the unpredictable weather 

patterns in West Texas. Andy has adopted new irrigation 

practices and technologies to measure the intake of water in 

the soil. WATCH NOW
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